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Visalia P.A.L. Announces Easter Egg Hunt 

 

 
Visalia Police Activities League (PAL) would like to present our annual Lincoln Oval Park 

PAL Easter Egg Hunt.  The Egg Hunt will begin this Saturday March 19, 2016, at 10:00 

am.  We will have over 4000 eggs hidden within the park and each egg will have a prize. 

Many other eggs will contain tickets for an even bigger prize.  The Easter Bunny will also 

be present to meet and greet the kids in attendance.  Bring your own basket to enjoy the 

egg hunt.   

 

There will be an egg hunt for toddlers and an egg hunt for the older children. Parents are 

encouraged to bring a camera to record this special moment.  Admission to the event is 

free and sponsored by the Visalia PAL.  Visalia PAL believes that kids, cops and a caring 

community are a winning combination. 
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